
Montgomerie Park Primary School Transition 

Primaries 2-6 

Most of our children are joining us from Lawthorn Primary School and Annick* Primary School. I am working closely with the Headteachers and 

Staff to link with both schools on a regular basis to get to know your children.  

Many of these dates are dependent on the activities that are also going on within your child’s current school. 

 

 Week beginning 13th 

May** 

Week beginning 27th 

May 

Week beginning 10th 

June 

Week beginning 17th 

June 

Summer 2024 

At Home Children from P5+P6 

completing their buddy 

applications 

 

Live together time for 

children and families- 

Wednesday 15th May- 

link in email 

Wednesday 29th May- 

face to face meeting at 

Irvine Royal Academy- 

6.30pm: Children and 

Parents welcome 

Live together time for 

children and families- 

Wednesday 10th June- 

link in email 

Wednesday 19th June- 

face to face meeting at 

Irvine Royal Academy- 

6.30pm Children and 

Parents welcome 

There will be 

potential visits once 

we have access to 

the building. These 

will be 

communicated to 

parents via email 

late June 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer drop 

in session with Miss 

Smyth will also be 

offered 

 

At School Monday 13th May: Miss 

Smyth to Lawthorn 

Primary@9.30am 

 

Tuesday 14th May: Miss 

Smyth to Annick 

Primary @ 11am 

Friday 31st May: Miss 

Smyth to Lawthorn 

Primary @ 9.30am 

 

Wednesday 29th May: 

Miss Smyth to Annick 

Primary @9.15am 

Friday 14th June: Miss 

Smyth to Lawthorn 

Primary@ 9.30am 

 

Monday 19th June: Miss 

Smyth to Annick Primary 

@ 9.15am 

 

Parent/Carer drop in 

session with Miss Smyth 

 

Wednesday 19th June: 

Miss Smyth to Lawthorn 

@ 9am 

 

Friday 21st June Miss 

Smyth to Annick PS @ 

1.30pm 

 

Parent/Carer drop in 

session with Miss Smyth 

 

*For any child who does not attend Lawthorn or Annick I have linked directly with those schools and will arrange to visit the children to meet with 

them. 

** week beginning 20th May Miss Smyth will start to make phone calls to all parents. 

mailto:Primary@9.30am

